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YOU ARE INVITED !!!  As a member of SLORRM, you are cordially invited to

join us at the Freighthouse for our first official Members' Wine Reception.  We

wish to thank all our members who have helped us get the Museum open and

running, and special thanks to those who helped us move the Pullman car. Many

of you have visited the Museum.  But, if you haven't, this will be a chance for you

to see it and meet other members.  And we are excited to offer you the chance to

see our 1926 Pullman car, the La Condesa.  As reported in the last eNews, the

car has been moved from Santa Maria Valley Railroad, where it made a lengthy

stay (thanks SMVRR).  In addition to moving the car to San Luis, we had multiple

cranes, including one super crane, pick up the car and turn it around 180 degrees

so that the car will be accessible from the Museum platform.  This will be your

first chance to see this historic car in its permanent placement.

Please RSVP to media@slorrm.com if you can join us for the Members' Wine

Reception, (other beverages also provided), on Saturday, June 28th, from 4:30

to 6:30 pm.  Just email your name and the number of people in your party who

will be attending.  Thanks for your courtesy.  We look forward to seeing you the

evening of June 28th.
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Above, you can see Brad LaRose giving a local group one of his lively and

informative tours of the Museum.  Also, we have the old and the new, our 1926

Pullman being placed in its new location, while being passed by a modern

passenger train.

Our next work day is July 5th, from 9 am to 1 pm.

As you may be aware, we are attempting to expand our open days from one a

month to two a month, the 2nd and 4th Saturdays of each month.  We are trying

it for the summer, so our next open days are June 28th, July 12th, and July 26th.

 If you can volunteer to be a host on any of those days, please email

media@slorrm.com and let Diane know.  We can especially use extra people on

June 28th and July 26th.  Thanks for your help!
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